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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $3.5 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 
 
These funds will help to upgrade Kingswood Public School to deliver new facilities. 
 

Kingswood Public School upgrade 
 
Planning is continuing for an upgrade to Kingswood Public School.  The project will deliver new 
permanent classrooms to replace the current demountable classrooms. 

Progress summary  

Architects and engineers will be appointed in May 2024 to finalise the masterplan and further develop 
the design. Doing so means that we consider the needs of the local area now and into the future and 
ensure the right school facilities are designed for the community.  
 
We are working to deliver this upgrade to Kingswood Public School as quickly as possible.  
 
Further updates will be released as the project progresses. 

Want to know more about how we build and upgrade schools? 

To learn more about School infrastructure NSW, and how we deliver new and upgraded schools, simply 
scan the QR Code, or visit edu.nsw.link/SchoolShowcase. 
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